
From: Ed lomax 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 1:55 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Files D01-18003 and D02-18013 

 

Mr Huycke 

I am writing to register my objection the the developments referred to in the subject files. 

There are, in my opinion, enough high rise bulidings on Yonge Street in the south part of 
our town. 

i appreciate and support the activities of council and staff in expanding the tax base of 

Richmond Hill, both residential and commercial. 

I also support the diverse nature of our residential communities including high density 

housing. 

I believe, however, that the proposals will result in too many residential units within this 
neighborhood. 

Traffic is already a problem and, notwithstanding the Yonge Street improvements which are 
underway, these developments will only aggravate this situation. 

Please understand this is not NIMBYism. I have lived in Richmond hill for 31 years and hove 
never before objected to developments in my neighborhood 

Thank you for your consideration of this communication 

Ed Lomax 

351 Church Street South 

Richmond Hill On L4C 8G3 

 


